
Neighbors, 

Thank you to all who have reached out to me over the last few weeks and to those who
have generously donated to my campaign. It has been a privilege to hear from
individuals in the community, and if elected, I will carry all of the ideas, concerns, and
thoughts with me during my term. Please continue to send others in our single-member
district my way should they have thoughts they would like to share or would like more
information about me and my platforms. I look forward to engaging with more of our
neighbors. 

Throughout the campaign, I have been humbled to receive endorsements from Greater
Greater Washington and W3BA. It was also a pleasure to share my thoughts with
young voters in The Veritas Student News and the Forest Hills community via the Forest
Hills Connection.  

As a reminder, the DC Board of Elections has sent mail-in ballots to all registered voters
and has drop boxes conveniently placed throughout the city. If you would like more
information, be sure to check out their website.  Let your voice be heard, and make a
plan to vote! This year's elections could have significant impacts on positive growth in
Ward 3 for years to come.  

Lastly, we received more yard signs and would love to drop one off at your home or
apartment. If you would like one, please email the address where you would like it
dropped off, and we will get it to you. 

Best Wishes, 

Bridget 
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https://t.co/c1bIvdQ0GQ
https://t.co/lmwiQjb57R
https://t.co/RygNWVPOsk
https://www.foresthillsconnection.com/news/meet-the-candidates-bridget-schwartz-for-anc-3f06/
https://www.dcboe.org/Elections/2022-Elections

